


Dr. Ochsenreither informed attendees of the proposed plan for equipment replacement at The
Eye Institute. The plan is such that slightly used equipment from TEI will be offered to alumni
after 1-2 years of use in TEI, with a small “facilitator fee” being paid to the Alumni Association
for the Board’s work in marketing the available equipment to alumni. The Alumni Association
will facilitate the marketing needed to promote the equipment sales to the alumni.
Representatives from TEI would demonstrate the equipment to interested parties. Discussions are
ongoing.

Dr. Ochsenreither introduced Dr. Lewis. Dr. Lewis gave an update on The Eye Institute
renovations. Tours were offered during the day of the Alumni Reunion. As of April 30, the
renovations were nearly complete and the renovated first floor was expected to be complete and
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